
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Tuesday 8th November 2022 
 
 

Phonics Information Evening 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
  
On Tuesday 22nd November, we will be holding a Phonics Information Evening 
for parents of Reception and Year 1 children. This will take place in the school 
hall at 4pm. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to know more about how we teach phonics 
and early reading in school, then this information evening would be worthwhile 
attending. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 

Mr A Bower 
Associate Vice Principal 
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